SPEECH & LANGUAGE ACTIVITIES

Created by Viola Dean, M.S., CCC-SLP




Instructions: Put up this calendar in a visible place (e.g., on the fridge). Every day this month,
complete one of the listed activities. Draw a happy face in the box when you are done.

Name:_______________________________________



Pretend you are



Play a board



Name 4



Think of

What is it?
What category/group
is it in?
Where do you see it?
What does it look
like?
How does it taste?



Name 4 things

What is the



How are a lion

opposite of:

bottom

rainy

together

and a tiger the same?
How are they
different?





Think of 3

Think of 5

the Easter bunny.
Where would you hide
eggs? Find 3 tricky
hiding places!

game with your
helper. Make sure
to take turns!

things that are
shaped like a
square. Say, “A ___
is square.”

another word for:

afraid

yummy

chilly

that are yellow. Say,
“A ___ is yellow.”
Which ones can you
draw or write?

things that are fast.
Then think of 3
things that are slow.

things related to
weather. What is the
weather like today?















Go outside and

find 3 different types
of spring flowers.
What do they look like?
Can you draw them?

Play “Simon

Says” with your
helper. Take turns!

How are a

skirt and pants the
same? How are they
different?

Get messy!

Have your helper help
you make Oobleck: mix 1
part water with 1.5–2
parts corn starch. What
does it look like? Feel
like?

this person feel?







What is it?
Where do you see it?
What does it look like?
What is it made of?

things that are
sticky. What do you
do with each of
them?

things that you see
on a farm. Say, “A
farm has ___.”

person feel?



Think of







another




word for:
hop
silly
many



Think of 3

Describe to

your helper what
the American flag
looks like. Use full
sentences. Can you
draw it?

Think of 5

Think of 5

things that you can
turn on or off. Do
you have them in
your house?

How does

How does this

When do you
feel this way?

Think of 3

people that are taller
than you. Then think of
3 people that are
shorter than you.

Name as

What is the

When do
you feel this way

many things related
to Spring as you can
think of. Can you
draw or write 3 of
them?

opposite of:

wet

loud

sick







Think of 5

Tell your

community helpers.
Then say what each
one does. Use full
sentences!

helper what you need
to do when you brush
your teeth. What step
is first/next/last?
Why is it important?





Play a board

game with your
helper. Make sure
to take turns.

What is it?
Where do you see it?
What does it look like?
What is it made of?
It rhymes with ___.

The Picture Communication Symbols ©1981–2010 by Mayer-Johnson LLC. All Rights Reserved Worldwide. Used with permission. Boardmaker™ is a trademark of Mayer-Johnson LLC.

Think of 6

things that fly. How
many of them can you
draw or write?

